



	improvers Bridge is picking up with 8 attendees last weekend Bridge Teachers Conference. Margaret will be doing a presentation on the Sunday morning. Alan Grant has also expressed interest in attending. Wellington Regional Committee will subsidize a member(s) to the total of \$150 per club.	
10	<b>Tournaments and Social</b> North Island Teams. All went well. Jenny questioned the necessity of providing shuttles to out of town players. Any larger events/tournament should have from within the Club, a subcommittee (aside from the appointed match committee) to ensure the smooth running of the tournament and housekeeping for issues.	
11	<b>GRANTS.</b>	
12	<b>IT</b> nothing to report.	
13	<b>PR and Marketing</b>	
14	<b>Property</b> Kitchen Upgrade. The committee has previously agreed to go ahead with this upgrade. Subcommittee to proceed. General discussion on sending a letter to members requesting donations for the kitchen upgrade or delay until we have a bigger picture of the comprehensive maintenance plan (5-10year plan). Graham proposed we delay further discussion the “the letter” to members until completion of the maintenance report and finalization of the letter. Motion failed for lack of seconder. The committee agreed to defer any decision until the edited letter is received.	Kevin/Damian/Mindy & Bridget
15	<b>Interclub nothing to report</b>	
16	<b>General Business</b> Survey of members Survey Monkey. The survey netting a good response with 168 members taking part. Many players skipped some of the questions, so in future we need to include a tick box for status quo. General discussion around weather to action any of the items – finishing and start times and tea break or not were discussed. Slow play appears to be an issue for a number of players. Derek suggested we canvas some of the senior players for their views on penalties for slow play. More discussion on the survey in general is required. A separate meeting for all those interested will convene on <b>Monday 4<sup>th</sup> April at 5.45pm</b> . Apologies from Jenny and Bridget.	Jocelyn to take minutes.
	<b>Complaints Sub-Committee.</b>	
	<b>Meeting closed 8.25pm</b> Note; Graham Potter and Toni Izzard excused themselves from the meeting at 8pm. Next meeting Monday April 2016	
<b>Action Items from previous minutes</b>		
1	History past Presidents/notable members	Jocelyn